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January 21, 2021 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: TG-200650 & TG-200651 (Consolidated); Stipulation of Facts 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to Order 04 in the referenced consolidated dockets, the parties are to file a stipulation of facts 

or letter indicating that they have been unable to reach agreement on a stipulation of facts by 5:00 p.m. 

on January 21, 2021.  This letter is to inform the Commission that the parties have been unable to reach 

an agreement on a stipulation. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned or counsel for respondents, 

Jessica Goldman. 

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Blair I. Fassburg 

Blair I. Fassburg 

(206) 628-2772

bfassburg@williamskastner.com
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